
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 26th May 2013 

We extend a very warm welcome to all to our worship today! 
Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
*************************************************************************************************************** 

Services and events for the coming week  
26 May Today                      Trinity Sunday 
8am Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Eucharist Hampton 
 with coffee in Community Hall 
11am All Age Worship Sedgeberrow 
11.15am All Age Worship Hinton  
 

28 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Hampton 
10.30am Coffee Morning Hinton 
 

29 Wednesday  
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
7.30pm Hampton PCC Meeting Parish Room 
 

Next Week 

2 June  1st Sunday after Trinity 
 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am All Age Worship Hampton 
2pm Baptism service for Hampton 
 William Stanley Atkin and 
 Kaci Ella Welch 

 
 

In our Benefice we include in our prayers 
Baptism... 
For William Stanley Atkin and Kaci Ella Welch who 
will be baptised next Sunday together with the 
parents and godparents. 
 

Those who are ill... 
For Dave Beasley, David Canning, Pamela Collins, 
Win Clifford, Audrey Davies, Pam Eustace,  
Monica Garston, Harry Green, Gordon Grove, 
Evelyn Hewitt,  Girlie Humphries, Sue Jones, 
Clifford Lewis, Joanne Painter, Iris Pinkstone,  
Jenny Perkins, Graham Quiney, Rosie Rencher, 
Alan Roberts, Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, 
Joan Simpson, Pat Smith, Matthew Springett and 
Mabel Thompson. 
 

Those who have died... 
David Jennings, Edwin Fred George, Barbara Joyce 
Marson and Dennis Ronald Emms together those 
who mourn. 

 
 
 

 

NOTICES 

 
Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 

As part of our support for the Homeless in Evesham 
there is a box in Hampton and Sedgeberrow 
churches for your donations of tins, etc to support 
the work of Caring Hands 

 

CHURCHES TOGETHER 
EVESHAM & DISTRICT 

Help required for setting up and manning the  
CTED Stall during the ASPARAFEST 

at Ashdown Farm, Badsey. 
Friday 31st May – 9am to set up the stall 
Saturday 1st June – 10.00 am to 9.00 pm 
Sunday 2nd June – 10.00 am to 5.00 pm 

If you can help, even just for one hour, on any of the 
above days please contact Ralph Bolland on 01386 
830638 or by e-mail lizral.bolland@btinternet.com. 

 

Street Pastor Launch 
2.30 pm Saturday 8th June 2013 in the town hall: the 
formal part should last about an hour and a light tea 
will be available afterwards.  
Help will be needed on the day to set up the hall 
and with the refreshments. Offers of help would be 
greatly appreciated. Offers of food would also be 
welcome (cakes and scones) as we are planning to 
cater for about 200. Tracey Allan has kindly agreed 
to coordinate the refreshments so please contact 
her on ‘tracey.allan@eveshambaptistchurch.org’ or 
by phone on 01386 761639. 
It would be really encouraging if a good number of 
people were there so if possible please let me have 
some ideas of numbers that would be helpful.  
God Bless – John 
 

 
Please bring your ‘Red’ envelopes to church  

on or before Sunday 2nd June. 
On behalf of those in need - THANK YOU! 

 

Bite back at hunger 
Christian Aid 

 
 


